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Staff Report 
for the Board of Directors Meeting of February 13, 2019 

TO:  Board of Directors 

FROM: Gary King PE, PhD, Engineering Manager 

DATE: February 6, 2019 

SUBJECT: Details – Raw Water Facilities (Consent) 
ENGINEERING 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Accept details for raw water facilities to be included in the construction standards, 
as recommended by the Engineering Committee on January 22, 2019.  

BACKGROUND: 
Staff is recommending this spillway structure standard detail be added to the 
current details. These details will formalize current details that are being used 
on projects for use by the District and others.  

Please note, some dimensions are missing on these details, since they are 
changed based on the canal flows and location restraints.  

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
No budget impact 

GDK 

Attachments: Raw Water Details 

Nevada Irrigation District 
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